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Call for Contributions 
Deadline: November 15, 2018
The editors of Irish Migration Studies in Latin America (IMSLA) invite contributions for the next issue of the journal (Volume 9, Number 2, anticipated publication early 2019). The journal is published by the Society for Irish Latin American Studies (SILAS), and publishes original research about relations, links, and connections between Ireland and Latin America, Spanish speaking North America, the Caribbean, and Iberia.  Current and past issues are available free online. See http://www.irlandeses.org/journal/
Articles are subject to peer-review, and the journal has an international editorial board. Only articles which strictly adhere to the Contributors’ Guidelines will be considered. See http://www.irlandeses.org/journal/contributors-guidelines/
Manuscripts should be submitted to Editors Dr. Margaret Brehony and Dr. Clíona Murphy at cmurphy@csub.edu
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